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MICHELLE SNYDER - CHAIR PERSON

This is a very short and happy report. Everything is going along very well with the AIS insurance.
The renewal for the package policy came in under $9,000 which was a very pleasant surprise. As
a side note, I understand that the Society for Louisiana Irises has been speaking directly with the
broker in the hopes of obtaining their own liability insurance.

In response to President Jeanne Clay-Plank’s request regarding including any significant
developments/achievements during the past three years, the one significant event was finally finding
a broker who deals exclusively with garden clubs as well as a dedicated underwriter at a well known
company that knows exactly what we are and what we need. This has resulted in our being able to
obtain the best possible insurance coverage for AIS at a substantial savings.

rRespectfully submitted,

Michelle Snyder
Insurance Chair
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